
QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL NO. 
 
Under Procedure Rule No 11, Councillor Simon Peaple will ask the 
Portfolio Holder for Voluntary Sector, Town Centre, Evening Economy & 
Community Safety Councillor M Summers, the following question:- 
 
This month sees the winding up of the Tamworth Starfish Project and the 
transfer of its remaining funds to groups which will continue its work to support 
those in need in our town, namely, Manna House, Heart of Tamworth, 
Tamworth Foodbank, Tamworth Street Angels and the Rawlett Trust. Would 
Cllr Summers take this opportunity to acknowledge the leadership shown by 
John Larkin and the service given to their fellow citizens by the hundreds of 
volunteers who sustained the Starfish project during the last twenty years. 
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